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Comments: My comments are in regard to the Region 5 Post-Disturbance Hazard Tree Project, specifically the

North Zone. The abject carelessness and obscene disregard for landscapes that were impacted due to roadside

logging of fire-affected trees in the Mendocino National Forest (2018 Ranch Fire) and the Six Rivers National

Forest (2020 August Complex) is proof enough that an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) absolutely must be

conducted before continuing forward. Our rivers are already inundated with massive amounts of sediment from

careless logging practices! Also, the agency should focus efforts on high-use roads and other roads that serve a

critical purpose, coupled with a review of the existing road network to see which roads are no longer necessary. 


